
The Commission’s Deputy Director of Financial Administration has been designated the agency’s 
DBE Liaison Officer (DBELO). 

Matthew Wallace

Deputy Director of Financial Administration/DBELO

Telephone: (951) 787-7141

Email: mwallace@rctc.org

The DBELO is responsible for implementing all aspects of the DBE program and can be contacted
for further information regarding the Commission’s DBE program. Interested parties may also
contact the DBELO to inquire about the race neutral and race conscious goals and underlying
goal methodologies used to establish the Commission’s current overall agency goal for DOT-
assisted contracts.

Project-specific goals are determined on a case-by-case basis and will be published in the
solicitation package associated with each applicable project.
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